
        

  

8
th
 January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Friday 11
th

 January 2019: ‘Young Voices’ Final Arrangements 

 

If you ordered audience tickets these have been sent home today with this letter.  All t-shirts, 

wristbands and torches were sent home last term. Below are a few final reminders for Friday. 

 

The children will eat their packed lunch in school at 11.30am.  We will leave school at 12:00noon 

to arrive in time for registration from 1.30pm. 

 

The timetable for the rest of the day is as follows: 

2.15 – 5.00 pm: Rehearsal 

5.00 – 6.00 pm: Tea break 

6.00 pm: – return to designated seats in the arena 

7.00 pm: – concert commences 

9.00 pm: - concerts ends 

All children must remain in their seats until the audience has dispersed and it will not be possible 

for parents to collect/speak to their children until their return to school. 

9. 15pm: Coach departs Sheffield Arena 

 

We will text using ParentMail to keep you up to date with return travel arrangements. The coach 

company have told us to allow 1hr 15mins travelling time and, therefore, we anticipate it will 

be approximately 10.30pm when we arrive back at school. If you have a new phone number, 

please let the school office know. If you are not registered with ParentMail, please ask a friend to 

keep you updated. 

On arrival back at school the coach will pull into the School Car Park. Parents are welcome to 

park in the car park but please leave the bottom end near school free to enable the coach 

sufficient space to manoeuvre. The pedestrian gate on Forest Lane will be open. 

 

 



Lunch and Tea 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and tea (no fizzy drinks) in a sandwich box rather 

than plastic bags. Please do not send nut products due to due to some children having severe 

nut allergies  

Dress 

Children can wear either the official Young Voices T- Shirt or a plain white T- shirt with dark 

trousers. Children should come to school wearing their T-shirt under their school sweatshirt. 

Coats and bags will be stored under the children’s seats in the arena. 

Coach 

Due to the number of children we are taking to Young Voices this year, we are hiring two 

coaches and we are asking if you could contribute £10.00 to cover the cost. This has been set up 

on ParentPay and we would be grateful if this could be paid by the end of January. 

We are all looking forward to a very enjoyable occasion. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Vivien Watson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Young Voices – Coach to Sheffield Arena Friday 11th January 2019 

Child Name ………………………………………………………………….   Class ………………………………………………………… 

Coach donation £10.00 Cash/Cheque / ParentPay online 

Parent/Carer  ……………………………………………………………….. 

To be paid by end of January  

Thank you 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


